
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, April 2, 2023 

Important Dates: 

 
 

 

April Vacation  
April 17- 21 

 
 
 

N-5th Mother 
Son Bowling 
Fri, April 28th  

4:00PM 
 
 
 

Gr. 6-8 Mother 
Son Basketball 

Fri, April 28th  
5:30PM 

 
 

Walk-A-Thon 
Friday, May 12th  

 

A Letter from the Guild:        
Big Shout Out & THANK YOU to Tonya DiGregorio 

& Christine Guy for coordinating a fantastic  
Daddy Daughter Dance, the girls all looked 
fantastic in their dresses and the dads were as 

handsome as ever! 
 

It’s that time of the school year, the Parent Guild 
needs your help. We are currently looking for 

volunteers to be Room Parents and also to join the 
Guild Board for 2023/24.  If any of these roles 
sound interesting to you, please fill out the Google 

form  
https://forms.gle/jwYS5Y2qv382Mpry8 

 
Movie Night Survey 

Don’t Forget! 
We need your help in choosing a movie for Family 

Movie Night, please fill out the survey by April 10th! 
https://one.bidpal.net/sasmovienight2023/welcome 

 
SAS Annual Walk-A-Thon 

Save the Date 
Friday, May 12th  

 
 
  
 
 

Scripture/Prayer: 
“Fear not, for I am with you; be not dismayed, for I am 

your God. I will strengthen you, yes, I will help you, I will 
uphold you with my righteous right hand.” — Isaiah 41:10 

 The information in this Newsletter is for the use of St. Augustine’s families only. 
Any reproduction or sharing of this document to anyone outside of St. Augustine School is strictly prohibited. 
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeZIv4cPPoQd5ICKlEG00g-Cn81W8kZYQ5WgyRaZ6Dc6JOQuw/viewform


 
 

 
  



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

https://one.bidpal.net/sas2023walkathon/welcome


THANK YOU 
TO OUR 

PLATINUM & GOLD SPONSORS 
 

The Melvin Family 
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